
  

  

Term 3  Week 3 
Thursday 10 August 2023  
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PUPIL FREE DAY 
Tuesday 15 August  

OSHC is open bookings  

Niina Marni,   
  
I had the most pleasurable letter recently. It was from our Educational Director and her leadership team. 
They visited our school recently. They spent time in rooms, speaking to teachers and chatting to kids about 
their learning. Their letter outlined what ļ ſļŘǽƤƹǽǨ ƞƹŘ ƹǽǠ ǵŧļřƇŧǠǨ ļƯŠ ìì½ἧǨ ļǠŧ ŠƹƌƯƀ ƌƯ řƤļǨǨǠƹƹƭǨử
and the quality of the education your children are receiving. Your children spoke very articulately on their 
learning, including the support they receive and how their needs are being met. The Team also noted at 
length how the school climate has changed, the positive attitudes of the students has increased and how 
settled the external environment is.    
 

Our new School Values are taking shape. They have been a part of teacher, student and parent consultation 
over the last few terms. Our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) team has been finalising the statements 
and I am pleased to share that we have three new values. 
 

 ǵ =ƹƹǠļǠļ áǠƌƭļǠȠ ìřƇƹƹƤ Țŧ ļǠŧỮ  
Responsible: Responsible for our learning and our behaviours in the classroom, in the yard and off site.  

Respectful: Respectful of ourselves, of others and our environment.  

Safe: We feel safe in our learning, safe in our play, and safe in our school to be the best we can be. 

   

Wakakirri Thursday, 17 August: Please ensure you have your tickets. I think the theatre is almost full, so 

if you have not yet secured your seat, please do so asap. I am excited to see our performers in action. They 
have worked so hard.  

Science Week: This will be happening starting Monday with fabulous lunchtime activities for all students 
to participate in. We will upload photos to our Facebook page ἒ keep an eye out for the fun.  

Book Week Parade: THURSDAY 24 August: Book Week starts on 21 August, with our Book Week 

Parade being held on Thursday 24 August at 9:15 in the hall. Please note the day change due to a musical 

performance excursion the day prior.   

SSO Week: the week of the 21 August is also SSO Week ἒ we will be celebrating ouǠ ìì½ἧǨ ļǵ ǨřƇƹƹƤ ƹșŧǠ
the week as they work so tirelessly and are such a valuable asset not only for staff but for your children. If 
you know your child is getting support from an SSO, please feel free to spoil them in this week also.   

PUPIL FREE DAY: Remember that we are closed on Tuesday for training. We acknowledge that a 
Tuesday is a weird day to choose, but we had to work in with the trainers and availability. OSHC is available 
for the day should you require it  

Drop off and pick up: Please do not use the driveway to do morning drop off and afternoon pick up your 

children. There are carparks on Mattison Road, and along Taylors Ave. The gate code is about to be 

changed.  

Enjoy your weekend  
Steph  

  
  

 
SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY  

Friday 8 September  
OSHC will be CLOSED  

ATTENDANCE 

WAKAKIRRI PRACTI CE 
 

Tuesday 15 Aug Pupil Free 
Day 1:00pm ð 3:00pm  

Meet in the hall  



 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

  

In Room 8 we: 

Play 

team-

building 

games 

 

Work 

hard 

in 

Maths 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE HAVE FUN! 
 

BUT MOST IMPORTANTLY 


